Santa Barbara County Public Works Department
Flood Control ¢ Water Agency

MEMORANDUM
DATE: October 5, 2015
TO: The Honorable Board of Directors
Santa Barbara County Water Agency
b or D
FROM: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director
RE: Santa Barbara County Water Agency’s Water Management Plan, Item A-20 on

the October 6, 2015 Agenda

Continuance:

The department requests that the Board continue Item A-20 regarding the Santa Barbara
County Water Agency’s Management Plan from the Board meeting of October 6, 2015 to the
Board meeting of October 13, 2015. More information regarding this item has been requested
and the additional week is needed to pull this information together.
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